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Statement from Pet Advocacy Network on Positive Court Ruling for the Hawaii  

Aquarium Fishery   
 
 

Pet Advocacy Network Executive Vice President Bob Likins:  
 
“The Pet Advocacy Network welcomes the court's decision on Earth Justice's motion for 
summary judgment. Although we recognize that this is just one step in the process, we are very 
pleased with the court’s decision. Hawaii's near-shore fishery is likely the best managed in the 
world, and we have always believed that we would prevail on the facts of the case if we could 
endure the delays and expenses thrown at us by parties that oppose a fishery in any form. The 
fishers and their families who rely on fish collecting for a living have struggled since Hawaii 
prohibited aquarium fishing in 2017, and we will continue to campaign to resuscitate the 
aquarium fisheries and reinstate the fishers' licenses. We hope that soon these fishers will be 
able to responsibly gather a sustainable amount of these limited species so that they may earn 
a living and contribute to the vitality of the local economy.”  
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About Pet Advocacy Network  
 
The Pet Advocacy Network, formerly known as the Pet Industry Joint Advisory Council (PIJAC), 
connects the experience and expertise of the responsible pet care community to lawmakers 
and governing bodies, advocating for legislative and regulatory priorities at the local, state, 
federal and international levels. Since 1971, the organization has worked to promote animal 
well-being and responsible pet ownership, foster environmental stewardship, and ensure 
access to healthy pets, including small animals, cats, dogs, fish, reptiles and birds. Pet Advocacy 
Network members include retailers, companion animal suppliers, manufacturers, wholesale 
distributors, manufacturers’ representatives, pet hobbyists, and other trade organizations.  
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